
Dine to Donate 
Support Our Meals on Wheels Program 

 

 

 

The Elizabeth City Texas Roadhouse is holding a fundraiser for our Meals on Wheels 
program on Monday March 10th, 2025, from 4 pm until 9 pm. Many of the sites in our 10 
county region currently have a waiting list for services due to limited funding and 
volunteers. By participating in this fundraiser, you can help decrease the amount of time 
and number of vulnerable older adults that are waiting to receive a hot meal. 10% of all 
meals that are purchased by someone who presents this printed email will be given to 
our agency to support the Meals on Wheels program in our region. 

 

Please consider printing additional flyers to pass out to anyone who is willing to dine in or 
order to go in support of our Meals on Wheels program! Remember, they must give the 
flyer at the Elizabeth City Texas Roadhouse location. Thank you! 

Laura Rollinson 

Senior Nutrition Program Manager 
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